
 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 
         The Paediatric Society of the Emirates Medical Association is 
pleased to inform you that a one-day course on " Update In Paediatrics 
" will be held on Thursday 27th January, 2005 from 9:00am – 5:00pm in 
Dubai (specific venue to be announced later) supported & hosted by 
Jinan Medical Center, Dubai, U.A.E. The participant will get 6 C.M.E. 
Credit hours, accredited by the F.M.H.S, U.A.E. University issued by 
Jinan Medical Center. For Program & registration form Please contact 
E.M.A Tel: (04 – 3377377) Dubai. 

 
Interested candidates can send their registration form to: - 

 
Secretary,Jinan Medical Center, P.O.Box 75986 Dubai, U.A.E. 
Tel: 00971 – 50 – 7136157, Fax: 00971 – 3 – 7540403. 
E-Mail: rclemente@uaeu.ac.ae 

 
The course fee is U.A.E Dhs 200/- for doctors, Dhs 100/- for Nurses & 
Dhs 50/- for students. 
Kindly circulate this among all the Pediatricians of your hospital. 
With Best Regards, 
Dr. Shahraban Abdullah 

Chairperson – Paediatric Society  

E.M.A 

 
 


